
Our top tip for talking is: Help your child to listen by turning off the TV 
and music during your special playtime.  

Early Years Foundation Stage 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Have you heard that Christmas has already arrived in both Nursery and Reception? 

The children have been developing and extending their imagination through role play 

in both our Christmas shop and Gingerbread house. This week we also had a 

special delivery from the North Pole. Each class received a class ‘Elf on the Shelf.’ 

Sparkle and Isabella will be in Nursery, while Ben and Snowflake will be in Reception 

until the end of term. The children are really enjoying the magic of the elves and 

writing letters to Santa daily.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Monday 27th
 Nursery Parent Reading mornings from 8:40am 

to 9am 

Reception Parent Reading afternoons from 
2:40pm to 3pm. 

Wednesday 29th
 Reception Trip to the Living Nativity at 

London Zoo. 
Friday 1st December Stay and Play with a focus on adding ‘star 

moments’ to your child’s special book. 
Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Frankie Risti Giulia Elkanah 

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Jordy Alyssia Gilbey Natalia 

 


